
 July 16, 2008 

 
 
 

 
 

Mr. James Owczarski 
Council Records Manager 
Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 
 

  
Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 

In order to implement benefit changes for the non-represented, non-civilian fire management 
employees, Chapter 350 of the city ordinances must be amended. Please open a file for this 

purpose. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 286-2105. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Joseph Alvarado 
Labor Relations Officer 
 

 
 
JJA  
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